
                  

                                                 Pinehurst Primary School      
Year 3 Curriculum Newsletter Autumn 2 2019 

The information on this sheet will give you a brief overview of some of the activities we will be doing this term across the curriculum. Please feel free to 
contact your child’s class teacher if you have any questions or can offer any help. 

 

English 
 

In English we are reading the story ‘Stone 

Age Boy’ by Satoshi Kitamura. 
 

                   

Maths 
 

Our Maths this term will focus on learning 
the 3 and 4 times tables. 

                  

Computing 
 

We will be learning to ‘debug’ 
using Scratch. 

 

 
PE 

During our P.E lessons we will practise our 
gymnastic skills. 

 

 
 

 
 

RE 
We will further our knowledge about the 

celebration of Diwali. 

 
 

PSHE 
PSHE lessons will look at celebrating 

our differences. 

 

Visits and Visitors 
Building our Cultural Capital 

At Christmas time we will be visiting our local church St. Columba’s. 
 

Additional Information 
Try and complete research about the Stone Age using books or the internet. 

 



 

 

 
 

 

 
 
 
    
   

                                                                                        
 

                 

    

As a Linguist  

As a linguist I will be learning to understand 

how to say numbers, colours and parts of the 

body in Spanish. 

As an Artist  

As an artist I will be learning about: Cave 

Paintings 

As a Historian  

As a historian I will be learning: 

 

 

 

 

       

                                                                                  

As a Scientist  

As a scientist I will be learning about: 
Rocks and Soils. 
 
 

As a Musician

 
As a musician I will be learning how to 
play the Glockenspiel. 
 

Year 3 
Autumn 2  

This Term our Topics 
are ‘The Stone Age’. 

 
 

As a historian we will be learning about the 

Stone Age. 


